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Dear Sisters, 
Our Sisters have opened and received in their convents in Western Ukraine, Poland and Croatia around 90 

persons. Most of them are women and children. 
They provide for them shelter, food and all other necessary things for living. The refugees are from different 

parts of Ukraine. Mostly from Eastern and Central Ukraine. 
Our communities in Croatia have also received 12 persons in their house. Mothers and children are mainly 

from the Western part of Ukraine who fleed after the first shelling in that area. They live with Sisters, our 
communities provide for them shelter, food and all necessary things. Those women and children usually participate 
in the prayers of the community, especially in Liturgy on Sundays.  

Thank you for your loving support. We and those who are suffering appreciate your help. It allows us to cover 
the expenses of living for those who most of the times do not have a place where to return. 

Sincerely, 
Sister Emanujila Vishka, OSBM 
General Secretary 

 

 
Ukraine Berehy refugees - there you can see  

the children with our Sisters in our convent in Berehy,  
a village in the Lviv region. At this house they stay since March. 

There are 19 refugees in the house. Most of them children.  
  

 

Ukraine Perechyn refugees - there you can see  
some refugees in the convent of Perechyn  

in Zakarpatska region. 
 

 
Ukraine Yavoriv refugees – here you can see some children from 
Eastern and Southern Ukraine with our Sister in Yavoriv convent. 

There are 20 of them with mothers. Sisters who run in Yavoriv  
a private kindergarten opened it for those who need shelter. 

 
Croatia Osijek refugees  

 


